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THE ICE FOLLIES 

A bus trip to Boston for the Saturday matinee of the Ice Follies has been 
arranged for Feb. 19. Employees, relatives and friends are invited, with tickets 
for the package priced at $10.50 each ... first come, first served. The bus will accom­
modate 46. Information and tickets will be available at the P/R department, where 
reservations may be made by phone. All cash must be in by Monday, Feb. 7 to allow 
late sale of cancellations. 

The bus will leave the Bramhall entrance at 10 a.m., returning from Boston after 
the show. No stops are scheduled. 

SPEAKING OF SHOWS ... 

The P/R department has a few tickets good for half the price of two $5.50 or $6 
tickets to the Tuesday night performance of "Last of the Red Hot Lovers" at Portland 
City Hall. They're available •.• again on a first come, first served basis. 

STUDENT TOURS 

Tours, scheduled on request of teachers and health career clubs, have been set 
up in the next few days for students from the Russell School, Gray; Kennebunkport 
Junior High and Freeport High. They'll visit several departments, and have a briefing 
by Personnel department representatives on educational requirements and opportunities. 

THE BULLETIN BOARDS 

An effort was begun this week to spruce up the bulletin boards after some de­
cisions affecting their use. First, the board in the corridor leading to the Irish 
Classrooms will be limited to educational items ••• schedules of classes, notices to 
students and the like. Second, items (not services) for sale by employees only may 
be advertised on the board near the Accounting department. Advertisements must 
be submitted for posting by the P/R department, which will date them, and leave them 
on the board for one week. 

TRENDS IN ANESTHESIA 

That's the topic of an Inservice Education program scheduled by the Nursing 
Department this moftth. Scheduled Jan. 18, 19, and 20, the speakers will be John R. 
Lincoln, M.D., Chief, Anesthesia, and Sarah Lessard, R.N., head nurse, recovery room. 
Miss T erry Henderson, LPN, recovery room, will serve as chairman. These programs 
will be held in the Irish Classrooms. 

ANNUAL MEETING 

Time and place have yet to be announced, but the date for the annual meeting of 
the Medical Services Federal Credit Union will be Jan. 26. Current officers are 
David Dunham, president; Stewart Kelley, vice president; Robert Pratt, treasurer; 
Eleanor Lowell, secretary. Directors are Robert Brainerd, Sylvia Martin, Lois Jackson 
and Jane Fournier. 

GENERATOR TESTS 

Administrative Engineer Donald W. Bail has alerted department heads to plans 
for testing and running the emergency electrical generator for an hour on each of 
the next eight Sundays. He says the power interruption should be minimal, and that 
nurse supervisors will be notified. There also will be direct communication with 
Heart Cath, the Lab and Operating rooms. 
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